
23 February 2023 

Public Interest Disclosure Review Secretariat 
Strategic Policy and Legal Services  
Department of Justice and Attorney-General 
GPO Box 149 
BRISBANE QLD 4001 

By email: PIDActReview@justice.qld.gov.au 

Dear Sirs 

I confirm receipt of your email of 30 January 2023 regarding the issues papers about the review of the Public 
Interest Disclosure Act 2010 (Qld) (PID Act). 

The issues paper has been reviewed by key members of our Legal & Governance Team.  However, CleanCo has not 
received any disclosures under the PID Act since commencing operations in 2019.  Against that backdrop, it was 
difficult to form grounds for a submission as our organisation has not been required to practically consider the 
application and operation of the PID Act.  Accordingly, CleanCo is not in a position to prepare a submission and will 
not be making a submission in response to the review. 

In respect of the request to distribute the issues paper broadly to individuals who may wish to make a submission, I 
confirm that CleanCo has: 
- Created a site on our intranet encouraging employees and stakeholders to review the issues paper and “Have

your Say” in response to the review; and
- Brought awareness to the intranet site via multiple Teams messages on the chat distributed to each employee

in the organisation.

Thank you for the opportunity for CleanCo to be involved in the review of the of the PID Act.  CleanCo supports any 
positive legislative reform and reviews undertaken by the Queensland Government. 

If you would like to discuss the matter further, please contact Kate Wright (General Manager – Legal & Governance) 
on   

Regards, 

Tom Metcalfe 
Chief Executive Officer 
CleanCo Queensland 
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